
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS & PROPOSAL 
for 

Construction Manager / General Contractor 
 

The Town of Eagle is soliciting applicants interested in providing professional services 
for the Pool Replacement Project.   

 
RFQ/P documents will be available on August 14th, 2023, and have been posted to 

BidNet 
 

If interested firms do not subscribe to BidNet, the documents can be obtained by 
contacting the Owner’s Representative, Dynamic Program Management, at 

katie.droxler@dynamicpm.com  
 

RFQ/P responses are due by 12:00 PM September 1st, 2023 
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